
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Offices and facilities operated by the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities will be closed on Monday, January 17,
2022 for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. Many activities are planned to
celebrate the life of Martin Luther King, Jr. and can be viewed by
clicking on the following link for a story from the Columbus Dispatch:

https://www.dispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/01/10/columbus-mlk-day-events-list-
march-returns-breakfast-virtual/9087939002/
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